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As we draw closer to  the end of the school  year we have to  be proud of ourselves for  overcoming  the 

ever evolving challenges this year.  
 

 

 

We  want  to  take this opportunity  to  thank the parents, students, staff  and the entire TCPS Community  

for  being  so cooperative and supportive in adapting  to  the many technological  and procedural  chang-

es that  occurred this year. Our  mission to  provide a safe educational  environment  to  our students con-

tinues successfully. As we move ahead together, we look forward to seeing you all in September.   

We  also want  to  thank parents who have already registered and selected TCPS as the academic  

choice for  their child’s education. If  you  have any questions concerning  the registration  process, you  

require assistance completing  the forms, or  have any questions about  reregistration,  please contact 

the Office.  
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Count DownTo Summer Camp Begins……...

TCPS Summer Camp begins on Monday, July  4th.  This  day is quickly approaching.  

Parents  and  guardians  may register  their  child  weekly during  the months  of  July  and  

August. The TCPS Summer Camp combines  fun, entertainment, sports,  special  

theme days  and  Montessori program. As  always  the safety of  our  students  is  para-

mount  and  the assurance that  their child  will  be well  looked  after and  enjoy seasonal  

outings  and  activities  while strictly observing all  the protocols  outlined  by Public  

Health.  

We would  like  to  thank all  our  parents  and  guardians  who have already registered  for  

our Summer Camp and we encourage enrolment for your child so that they can enjoy  

our fun and fantastic Summer Camp!   

The annual Summer Camp Fun Day for our students will be held on  June  22nd  

and  23rd.  It will  certainly be  an awesome preview  to  our  Summer Camp pro-

gram.  

Students  will  have  the  opportunity  to  participate  in  a fun  filled  day  of  Summer  

Fun activities!  What  an exciting  prelude to our  Summer  Camp  program which  

begins July 4th!  

As  this  is  an  outdoor event  we remind  you  that it is  necessary  for  the  children  

to  be  dressed  appropriately and  to  bring a  hat  and  sunscreen  lotion. More  de-

tailed information to follow shortly via the class app.      

Happy Father’s Day 
On behalf  of  all  the  staff  at Town  Centre Private  Schools, we would  like  to  wish all  

our Dads a very Happy Father’s Day on Sunday, June 19th.  

Virtual Parent Teacher Interview Day  
This third term of the 2021-2022 school year is nearing completion, culminating 

with the final report card  and  Parent Teacher  Interviews. The Amarillo Campus  

report cards will be distributed on  Friday, June 24th. Once again, Parent Teacher  

Interviews will be conducted  virtually on Microsoft  TEAMS.  

 

We look  forward to  speaking with you on Monday  June  27th, from 8:30 a.m.  until 

7:00 p.m. A  detailed  memo will be sent out to parents  soon.   

 

Monday, June 27th 



  

 

       

 

 

Page  3  Town  Centre  Private  Schools  ®  

InSchool Wear Uniform 

InSchool Wear is currently offering a special save the tax promotion for the month of June. Please 

see the attached flyer for more information. 

Last day of School 

The last day of this school year is on Tuesday, June 28th. On the last day of school, we kindly ask 

all our parents and guardians to take home all  their children’s belongings.  
 

 

The  staff  and  administration  of  TCPS  congratulates all students for having completed  a  

successful  school  year. We  wish  you  a  very  enjoyable and  safe summer and  look  for-

ward to  seeing you  at  Summer Camp or  on  the first  day  of  the next  school year, which  

will be Tuesday, September 6th, 2022!  

   



 

Students 

SHOP ONLINE 

We highly recommend 
shopping online for 
all your uniform 
requirements. 

Visit lnSchoolwear.com and 
register or log into your account 
to begin shopping. 

lnSchoolwear.com 

·•Ill/II// 

New Students 
HOW TO SHOP FOR 
YOUR UNIFORM 

Book an in-store appointment for 
accurate sizing recommendations. 

STEP 1: 
REGISTER ONLINE 

Register an online account at 
lnSchoolwear.com using your 
school's unique school code. 

Register an account to access 
the June Sale. 

STEP 2: 
BOOK AN IN-STORE 
APPOINTMENT 

Book an in-store appointment with 
one of our uniform experts through 
your online account. 

Stores open by appointment only as per government guidelines. 
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